
Woodlawn Mews Homeowners Association 

Board of Directors’ Meeting, May 14, 2020 

 

Due to Covid19, this meeting is a virtual meeting. 

 

Members Present: Jean Vitalos, Ray Labella; Carlos Allen; Mike Ginn  

Members Absent : None 

Tim Kirchner, Property Manager, was also present. 

The meeting was called to order at 7:02 pm. 

 

Financial Report: 

The Treasurer reviewed the Budget, invoices, and with the Board, discussed 

delinquent payments from tenants. 

 

Manager’s Report: 

The Property Manager reviewed the Impound Report, and with the Board, 

discussed issues related to trash and parking. 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for June 11, 2020. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 pm. 


